
 
 

 

 

PTA Newsletter December 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Christmas Carols around the tree 

Thank you to everyone who came and bought drinks, sweets and raffle 

tickets. The hot chocolate and soup were so popular we sold out!  

We raised a brilliant amount of money and could not have done this 
without the support of everyone who attended the event.  Thank you 

We also want to say a massive thank you to the lovely people who 

volunteered. 

 

 

Plans are already in place for events coming up in 2019.  Here’s the next one to put in the diary. 

 

 

 

Valentine’s Disco 

When:  Thursday 14th February   

Where:  Jerry Clay Academy 

Time:    EYFS & KS1 6.15.7.15pm 

   KS2 7.30.8.30pm 

Price:  £2.00  

Tickets available on the night. 

 

 

The popular DJ Dave will be back with his disco 

favourites.  As always sweets and tattoos will also be 

available to buy. 

      
  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Get in touch 

If you want to find out more about the PTA or have any questions, please get in touch. 

Email   jerryclaypta@gmail.com 

Phone or text Louise 07977 503 161  

Jenna 07780 604 068 

Follow us on Twitter @jca_pta.   

 

Hope that you everyone has a Happy Christmas and we look forward to seeing you in 2019! 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Jenna and Louise 

Co-Chairs 

Getting involved 

The next PTA meeting is on  

When:  Thursday 17th January   

Where:  Jerry Clay Academy 

Time:     6.30pm 

 

If you can make it, we would love to see you.   

When you come along it doesn’t mean that you’ve signed 

up to anything . We appreciate everyone’s time is 

precious and how much they can spare will vary from 

person to person. 

Your contribution could be, making the meetings; helping 

with ideas and planning; finding great raffle prizes for our 

events; helping out at the events.   

Everything helps and is much appreciated. 
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